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Tuesday 23rd February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am sure you are all aware that all school children will be back at school on Monday 8th 

March. We are really pleased to hear this and cannot wait to see all the children back in 

school.  

I will write to you later this week with any further details, but the return should look very 

similar to how things were in December, for example with the same staggered start and end 

times. We are looking into whether breakfast and after school club will be able to resume 

safely from the 8th and I will update you as soon as a decision has been made. We have a 

number of things to consider when making this decision including trying to keep class 

bubbles separate as well as staffing issues.  

A reminder that next week we have INSET days on Thursday 4th and Friday 5th March. There 

will be no work set on Google Classroom on these days and there will be no Key Worker 

provision either. 

We look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Andrew 

 

 

 

 


